
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N C O M M I S S I O N 

P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , N E W M E X I C O 

July 13, 1956 

?4r. Ross ¥alone 
Atwood, Kalone & Campbell 
200 West First Street 
Koswell, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

In behalf of your client, Stanolind Oil & Gaa Company, we 
enclose two copiea of Orders K-837, and E-839 Issued July 9, 
1956, by the Oil Conservation Commission in Cases 1068, 1089 end 
1090, respectively, which were heard on June 20th at Hobbs* 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary - Director 
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